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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Anne Coray <northshoreink@exede.net>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 10:57 AM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Subject: Jason Brune

  
Dear Senator Birch, 

Having been born in Alaska in 1958, I am a lifelong user of subsistence resources and I have family who have fished 
Bristol Bay. I am greatly concerned about Jason Brune being nominated for the job of Commissioner for the Department 
of Environmental Conservation. His statement of support for the Pebble Mine project indicates that he would come to 
the job of commissioner with prejudices in favor of resource extraction.  Please do not support this nomination.  

Thank you,  

Anne Kahn 
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